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free ebook books download electromagnetic theory book NAPA
MALL PHILIPPINES – BOOKS electromagnetic field theory book
free e-books From the Publisher: The knowledge of
electromagnetic field theory is essential for the engineers
and students dealing with a wide range of fields such as
communications, radar, radio, nuclear physics, electrical
machines, power systems and other various fields. This book
aims at presenting the general background of the field in a
most simple way, while concentrating on the practical
aspects of the theory. The subject of the book is of two-
fold nature: the first part is dealing with the
fundamentals of the field, while the second part consists
of the applications of the theory. The book consists of
three parts. Part I deals with basic principles and
features of the EM field. In this part we present the
concepts and definitions of the field and its basic
properties. This part of the book is useful for students
and others who would like to understand the theory of the
field. In this part we have defined some basic terms which
will be useful in future. We start by briefly describing
the historical development of the electromagnetic field
theory. Then we examine the structure of the electric and
magnetic fields. The basic equations governing the field
are then defined and discussed. Further, the symmetry
properties of the fields are presented. Part II deals with
applications of the theory. Here, we shall look at some of
the applications of the electromagnetic field in such
different fields as radio, microwave, and x-ray. Part III
deals with the further mathematical treatment of the
electromagnetic field. Here, we discuss in detail the
Maxwell's equations. The method of their solution in
different media is then treated in details. Part I of the
book deals with the basic principles and features of the EM
field. Here, we describe the concepts and define the terms
which are useful for the study of the field. These are: The
definition of the EM field The vector analysis of the field
The transformation properties of the field The symmetry
properties of the field Part II of the book deals with the
applications of the theory. Here, we look at some
applications of the field in radio, microwave, and x-ray.
We shall discuss the theory of radio transmission, the
theory of radio propagation and reception, and the
principles of superheterodyne, homodyne and heterodyne
reception, the principles of modern radiocommunication
systems. Part III of the 2d92ce491b
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